= ' Project No 28
Docket No 350-39

Dr. Leslie Silverman

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington 25, D. C.

d Dear Dr. Silverman: . ' ' p
Transmitted herewith for the use of the Committee are

- copies of the following: three y

letter of transmittal dated August 17, 1960, with report from
Curtisse-Wright Corporation describing proposed procedures relating
to ahutdown of the Quechanna reactor for one year.

Sincerely yours, \

ZL 02
Eber R. Price
Assistant Director
Division of Licensing

and Regulation

- Enclosures~

Letter dated Avg 17, w/en~l (3 copies)
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